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TITLE 16
 

BUREAU OF AUTOMOTIVE REPAIR
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Consumer Affairs, Bureau of 
Automotive Repair (hereinafter “Bureau”) is proposing to take the action to amend sections 3395 
and 3395.2 of article 12 of division 33 of title 16 of the California Code of Regulations as 
described in the Informative Digest in the original Notice governing substantially-related crimes 
or acts, and rehabilitation criteria. The comment period was initially noticed beginning on 
February 21, 2020, and ending on April 6, 2020. As not all parties were properly noticed, the 
Bureau is extending the comment period until Monday, April 13, 2020. 

Written comments, including those sent by mail, facsimile, or e-mail to the addresses listed 
under Contact Person in this Notice, must be received by the Bureau at its office by Monday, 
April 13, 2020. 

CONTACT PERSON 

Inquiries or comments  concerning the 
proposed administrative action  may 
be addressed to:  

The backup contact person is: 

Holly O’Connor  
Bureau of Automotive Repair  
10949 North Mather  Blvd.  
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670  
Telephone: (916) 403-8627  

Lusine Sarkisyan  
Bureau of Automotive Repair  
10949 North Mather  Blvd.  
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670  
Telephone: (916) 403-8560  

E-mail: Holly.OConnor@dca.ca.gov   E-mail: Lusine.Sarkisyan@dca.ca.gov  

WEBSITE ACCESS 

Materials regarding this proposal can also be found on the Bureau’s website at 
https://www.bar.ca.gov/About_BAR/Regulatory_Actions.aspx. 
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